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22nd May 2024 

 

 

 

  Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

As part of our project work, Reception Class will be visiting The Owl and Monkey Haven on Thursday 25th 

July. We shall travel by coach, and return after lunch. 

 

Children will need to wear school uniform, suitable footwear, sun cream, a sun hat and a raincoat 

(depending on the weather).  The children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of drink,                

(no glass bottles please) in a rucksack that they can carry.  If your child is entitled to a benefits related      

free school meal, a packed lunch can be provided by the school kitchen but this must be ordered in advance, 

so please advise the office by Friday 5th July.  

 

 

This trip has been very generously subsidized by a kind donation from the Friends of Binstead School. We 

are therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.60 towards the cost of the transport and this should be  

paid online via ParentPay by Thursday 27th June.  We will take payment as your consent for your child to 

attend the trip. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions to cover the cost of the trip it may 

be necessary to cancel it. 

 

z 

 

  Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs Mitchell 

Class Teacher 
 


